

May 25, 2022

Darrell Babb, Senior Officer Coos Bay Police Department 500 Central Ave. Coos Bay, OR 97420

RE: Community Resource Officer Vehicle Grant

Dear Officer Babb,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that Advanced Health has reviewed your proposal and awarded the Coos Bay Police Department \$67,000 to be used for the purchase of a Community Resource Officer Vehicle.

Advanced Health has approved this to be used for and by the Community Resource Officer exclusively. We support the continuation of the Community Resource Officer (CRO) position, both now and in the future, as a critical community resource.

The funds are to be used solely for this resource as described in the submitted proposal. Coos Bay Police Department will be responsible for managing these funds.

Advanced Health's COO Jim Gardner, or an Advanced Health team member, will be routinely checking in to see how this resource is being used and how we can assist the CRO with making the greatest impact in our community.

Acceptance Agreement

Please signify your acceptance of this award by signing and returning a copy of this letter. Once a copy of this letter is received, the funds will be disbursed.

On behalf of Advanced Health, please know we are happy to support the work you are doing and wish you much success in achieving your goals.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,



Anna Warner Executive Program Director

| ACCEPTED on behalf o | f COOS BAY POLICE DEPARTMENT: |
|----------------------|-------------------------------|
| ۵. | |

Print Name: Chapanal

Title: Chet of Police